Office of the Fire Chief

BROOKLINE FIRE DEPARTMENT

4 Bond Street, Brookline NH

November 29, 2023
SD#2023-2: F-034

Dear Members of the Planning Board,
The Fire Department has reviewed the proposed plans for the sub-division of lot F-034.
Based on the plans the following items are of concern:

1. Based on our measurements on November 29, 2023, this building being built is 151 ft.
over the maximum distance of 2500 ft. allowed. The other lot is going to be over the
2500 ft. allowed to. Both lots will need to have a cistern or residential home sprinklers.

2. The driveway as drawn on the plan is fine. Once construction is finished the driveway
will need to be inspected to make sure it meets all town requirements.

Should the Planning Board have any questions please reach out to me at the Fire Department.

Sincerely,

A, Lo/

Charles E. Corey Sr.
Fire Chief
Brookline Fire Department

Phone (603) 672-8531 PO Box 660 Brookline, NH 03033 (603) 672-8538



